
What are Short Breaks?
Short Breaks provide opportunities for
children with disabilities to take part in fun
and enjoyable activities, become more
independent and try new things.

They also provide parents and carers with
a valuable break from their caring
responsibilities. Halton Borough Council
fund a variety of short breaks in
partnership with private and voluntary
providers. 

Why we are consulting?
Halton Borough Council’s current short
break contracts with providers are due
to come to an end in March 2025. 

In order to ensure that we commission
the right services to provide Short
Break Activities it is important that we
gather your views on what is working
well and what you would like to see in
the future.

Have your say!

GIVE US YOUR VIEWS
ONLINE HERE

Halton Short Breaks 


